Margaret Ellis-Green

From: Donna Sweaney <dsweaney@leg.state.vt.us>

Sent: Thursday, March 15, 2012 3:12 PM

To: Joe Reinert

ce: kmlafayette@aol.com; erhardm@burlingtontelecom.net; Bob Kiss; Ken Schatz; Margaret Ellis-

Green; robertbmillar@gmail.com; Anne Mook; Dennis Devereux; Denise Diehl; Debbie Evans;
Donna Sweaney; Kenneth Atkins; Linda Martin; Larry Townsend; Michel Consejo; Mark
Higley; Ronald Hubert; Willem Jewett; rmillar@winooski.k12.vt.us; mayor@winooskivt.org;
Keogh, Bill

Subject: Re: Letter from Mayor Kiss re: reapportionment

All,
The committee has decided to review all BCA letters on Tuesday, March 20, 2012 at 9:00AM.
Donna Sweaney

Sent from my iPad

On Mar 15, 2012, at 2:55 PM, "Joe Reinert <JReinert@ci.burlington.vt.us>" <JReinert@ci.burlington.vt.us> wrote:

Please find attached a letter from Mayor Kiss regarding reapportionment.
Thank you.

Joe Reinert

Assistant to the Mayor
Room 34, City Hall
Burlington, VT 05401

(802) 865-7275
jreinert@ci.burlington.vt.us

Office of Mayor Bob Kiss
http://www.burlingtonvt.gov/mayor/

<BK letter to Chair Sweaney 3-15-12.pdf>
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